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Dear Dino,

Hopefully you've managed to settle into a new routine and adjust to the challenges of working
from home - like your child or cat making a guest appearance on Zoom or during class. To
prove that you're not alone, here are some highlights from La Trobe staff at home.

Your thoughts may have now turned to what's next? At our Careers Conference on Thursday
21 May we'll be sharing how the University is supporting students and schools and the
implications of coronavirus on future careers. If you haven't yet, don’t forget to register your
attendance.

The two-hour virtual event led by Vice-Chancellor, Professor John Dewar, will feature a
keynote from Simon Kuestenmacher and strategic conversations around the impacts on
education.

REGISTER FOR CONFERENCE

Aspire program supports Year 12s

It's been a particularly challenging year for Year 12s, as shown in a recent survey from TSFX. One of

the first steps we've taken to give Year 12s a bit more certainty has been opening our Aspire Early
Admissions Program from 1 May.
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Aspire gives students who have gone above and beyond through leadership and volunteering an
early offer to La Trobe. They're also rewarded with a minimum ATAR, scholarship opportunities and

more.

Previous leadership or volunteering experience still counts — so even if a student has given up their
volunteer work in Year 12, they're still eligible to apply.

You can learn more at the Aspire website or the Aspire webinars.

Free leadership program in lockdown

To support the community through the COVID-19 economic slowdown, the La Trobe Business School
is offering a free online program in Leadership and Professional Development. Leading business

academics and alumni from the University’s MBA program are generously volunteering their time to
help leaders adapt to meet the new demands they are facing.

The three module, 12-hour program focuses on leadership style and strengths. As well as creative
problem solving and identifying forthcoming challenges. Our MBA is designed by industry leaders
and is ranked equal 1st in Victoria and 3rd in Australia (CEO Magazine, 2020). After completing the
free program you'll be awarded 15 credit points to put towards the La Trobe MBA.

The program is open to everyone, so please feel free to pass onto family and friends.

LEARN MORE

Upcoming webinars and presentations

Our undergraduate webinars give a taste of the type of content students will be exposed to during
their studies. Leading academics delve into topical issues so students can experience what
university learning is like. Course information is offered during the webinar, as well as a live Q&A.

Meet our Science students
Tuesday 26 May, 4pm — 5pm

Are you interested in making a difference through scientific
discovery? Hear about our extensive science offerings, what each
Science course is really like and how our students balance study
with their life at La Trobe.
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REGISTER NOW »

Aspire Early Admissions Program
Tuesday 27 May, 5pm — 6pm

Aspire rewards students for volunteering and leadership in the
community. Join our Aspire Coordinator as he shares the key to
writing a successful application.

REGISTER NOW »

Book a virtual presentation with Carlton College

Carlton College and La Trobe have teamed up to present to your
students virtually.

REGISTER NOW »
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